
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

             

CIRCULAR NO. 048/RIAS/ 2023-24                                                       DATE: 21-08-23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

As a part of our library program, we are introducing a new program called the “Home Library”. 

This is to encourage students to read books and develop the joy of reading, not only at school, 

but also at home. As a part of this program, parents should upload a picture of the students’ 

photograph with the books owned by the child in the background and holding their favourite 

book in their hand to drive link given below. The parents should also mention the following 

details: 

Name of the child: 

Grade & Section: 

No. of books he/she has: 

Favourite book: 

Please see the below picture given for example: 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1nwUXCIpJiKQ2rziqzvLXCJC-

2Mv3fK7p?usp=sharing 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 
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